

Winslow Township School District

2025 Summer Reading Literacy Activity Choice Board for Pre-K - 3rd Grade

Dear Parents and Guardians:

Research tells us that students need to read during the summer to maintain their independent reading levels. This summer, all students have the opportunity to select a book or books from the provided list and complete an activity or activities on the Activity Choice Board.

We know that when you read a good book, you can't wait to tell everyone about it! Therefore, as you read this summer, here are some ways to show what you know about the book you read.

Review the Activity Choice Board Menu and complete as many activities as you want. Feel free to complete other activities not on the Activity Choice Board. If you want to be challenged, do as many boxes as you can before school starts in September! We can't wait to see and hear all about it when you return to school.